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Outreach: Sanford High School Exhibit Project at the Sanford Museum 

 

The East Central Regional Office is assisting the Sanford Museum and the Sanford High School 

in creating exhibits on local history. Sanford High School students will be using their 3D maker 

space to print artifacts from the Sanford Museum Collection. FPAN staff, along with staff from 

the Sanford Museum are using photogrammetry to model aspects of the collection for the 

students, and to create a digital presence for the museum’s collection.  

 

 
Emma with the Sanford High School Class learning about photogrammetry. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Outreach: IRSC Fielden Institute lecture series returns to in person talks 

 

The East Central Regional Office has continued to partner with the Indian River State College 

Fielden Institute for Lifelong Learning offering archaeology themed lectures. This year, the 

program has returned to in person lectures, starting with an Archaeology Field Day where 

participants tried their hand at pottery and throwing atlatls. 

 
 

A screencap from the account’s first video.  


